
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL  60532-4352 

 
June 10, 2014 

 
 
 
Mr. Michael J. Pacilio 
Senior VP, Exelon Generation Co., LLC 
  President and CNO, Exelon Nuclear 
4300 Winfield Road 
Warrenville, IL  60555 
 
SUBJECT:  PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE TO NRC ACTIVITIES AND 2013 END-OF-CYCLE 

  PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT FOR BYRON STATION, UNITS 1 AND 2 
 
Dear Mr. Pacilio: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) will conduct a 
Category 3 public open house from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. CDT on July 15, 2014, at Room 107 
of the Byron Station Training Building.  The purpose of this meeting is to provide an open public 
forum for the NRC to discuss NRC activities with the public.  In addition, members of the NRC 
will be available to discuss our assessment of Byron Station Units 1 and 2 performance in 
calendar year 2013.  Exelon is encouraged to attend this meeting. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact me at 630-829-9620. 
 

 Sincerely, 
 

     /RA/ 
 

 Eric R. Duncan, Chief 
 Branch 3 
 Division of Reactor Projects 
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